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cwed and approved the minutes from the fol lowing
20, January 7, January 8, January 23, and

The committee reviewed and approved Plant Safety Committee Meeting

-

minutes frouw the following dates: December & 17, 30, 31, January 2,
7, 10, 21, 24,

The committee reviewed letters sent to the AEC on the following date
concerning the noted subjects:

A. December 20, 1974 - Industrial Security Plan revisions page 11
and Figure 5,

B. December 30, 1974 - response to apparent violation cited in AEC
letter of November 29, 1974

January 6, 1975 - revision 1 to Quality Assurance Manual -Operations
January 6, 1975 - response to AEC qQuestions concaming SLBIC
January 8, 1975 - negative response to DRO Bulletin 74-15

January 14, 1975 - justification for deletion of generator
separation test from 100V full power.

January 16, '975 - response tc¢ AEC'S recommendations for an
expanded fish momitoring prog:am.

January 17, 1975 - response to violation cited in ABC letter of
January 6, 13275,

January 31, 1975 - concurred with BEN's calculational parasaters
used in BAN-10099, ‘'Babcock and Wilcox Anticipated Transients

Kithout Scram Analysis",
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reiponse to the SRC Aulit Report was reviewed and the followirg
actions were recommended:

Some SRC members should return to the plant to determine if the
Corrective measurrs taken were adequate, Particular emphasis
sho. 'd be paid to any possible violations of the Industrial

Socurity Plan,

Dutermine who supplies certain materials fsu.a as gloves and/or
gowns) to the emergency kit at St, Maiy's Hospital,

A .tter should be written to the plant to determine what decomn-
tamination supplies are available and where they are locatod.

The committee reviewed and approved Unusual Event Report No. 50-313/75-1.
The report was filed due to the error in BEW's analysis to predict
ejected rod worth at hot zero power,

Abnormal Occurrence Report No, 50-313/74-10A was reviewed and approved.
This was & follow-up report on 50-313/74-10 describisng a leak in ®
l's inch drain line from the cold leg of the RCS.

6. Abnormal Occurrence Report No. 50-313/74-11A was reviewed and approved.
This was a follow-up metallurgical report on the cracks that occured

in RCS drain line HCB-6-1.

7. The committee reviewed and approved the Environmental Tech. Spec.
changes to paragraph 4.2.2. This change would delete the references
to a specific type, future Tech. Spoc, changes will not be requi red
if TLD technology may indicate some new type of material other tham
TLD 100 or TLD 200 should be used. '

8. The comittee reviewed and approved the Environmental Tech. Spec, ot ; ¢

“hange to paragraph 4.1.2.a(3). The change would require biologl

#nc water samples to be taken quarterly after commencement of plant . ¥ 2 e

operation to corres7ond te the interval specified in the UALR m.‘{*e\;;a
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